

(version française au verso)

Dear parents and guardians,

The decision to enroll your child in a particular school is an important one. Thank you for considering L'École élémentaire et secondaire publique L'Équinoxe. French language education can certainly be an option, even if parents or guardians are not bilingual. Here is our enrollment package. If you have any questions or if you require assistance to understand or complete the forms, we would be happy to assist you in person or by phone. You can contact the school at 613-732-1525. Enrollment can be completed at any time during the year at school or online: https://inscription.cepeo.on.ca

We also have a daycare onsite - Centre éducatif de L'Équinoxe - which provides full time service as well as a before and after school program. You can contact the daycare directly by calling 613-732-2850.

DIRECT ENROLLMENT:

- if french was the native language (first language learned and still understood) of one Canadian parent or guardian; OR
- if a Canadian parent/guardian received their education at the elementary level in french; OR
- if a brother/sister received their education or is receiving their education in

If at least one of these conditions is met, the admission paperwork can be completed.

ENROLLMENT BY COMMITTEE:

If one of the above conditions is not met, please complete the form attached: "Formulaire de demande pour un comité d'admission" (Annexe 1) and bring it to the office. This form can also be completed online: http://equinoxe.cepeo.on.ca/admissions. We will set up a meeting to discuss enrollment.

Kind regards

Rémi Racine

ECOLES DE CHOIX | CONSEIL DE CHOIX

Principal

Vice Principal



École élémentaire et secondaire

Pembroke (Ontario) K8A 5T4

T (613) 732-1525

CEPEO.ON.CA